
Curriculum Committee Minutes  

December 20, 2018 

 

The Curriculum Committee meeting started at 8:32am.  

 

Topic Outcome 

Learning Walk ● The building principal shared an update related to 

second chance breakfast.  The second chance breakfast 

is an opportunity for all students to eat during second 

hour.  The number of students engaging in this 

opportunity is typically between 180-230 students.  

● Liz Williams and Pam Lensmire visited a Gr. 9 English 

Language Arts classroom. They observed the delivery 

of second chance breakfast routines and student led 

discussions centered around the topic of justice.  As a 

spring for this discussion all students read To Kill a 

Mockingbird.  

● Keith Shaw and Kathy Lemberger visited a Gr. 7 

English Language Arts classroom. They observed 

students engaged in research related to biographies.  

● Dave Nickels and Jason Bull visited a Gr.7-9 Media 

Production classroom. They observed students 

preparing the Friday production of the Scene, a 

student led news feature that is shared weekly with the 

Washington learning community. 

 

The Curriculum Committee meeting was adjourned at 9:35am. 


